
 
 

 

 

DATE: 6/9/2022 

 

TO:  SCCOG 

 

FROM: Ledyard Zoning Commission 

 

RE:  Notice of Public Hearing for Zoning Regulation Change 

  Applications #22-6RA & 22-7RA & 22-9RA.  

 

Per the referral requirement of CGS Section 8-3(a) you are hereby notified of the 

following proposed Zoning Regulation change: 

 

Comprehensive re-write of all sections of the current Zoning Regulations, Revisions to 

Section 8.1 Accessory Apartments to comply with changes to the Connecticut General 

Statutes, and Proposed amendments to the Short Term Rental Regulations. The Public 

Hearings for the applications will be held on July 14th. 

 

Please Refer to attached documents. 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Katrina Aligata 

Land Use Office Assistant 


